
-
TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 18, 1994 

Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v. Stone 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 

Mayor Heintz reminded City Councilmembers of the Theatre 
Under The stars to take place at the Amphitheater in the Leonard 
E. Stubbs Memorial Park beginning July 22, 1994 at 8:30 PM. An 
opening reception will take place prior to the performance to 
which all members of Council are invited. 

Mr. Horn informed City Council that The Ohio Department of 
Development has made a preliminary commitment of up to $30,000 to 
share in the cost of extending South Suburban Road east to Clyo 
Road. 

Upon consent of City Council, Mayor Heintz advised that the 
Work session previously scheduled for July 25 will be delayed 
until August 1, 1994. 

General discussions followed relative to the poor condition 
of trees on Franklin street, status of the Yankee Trace Golf 
Course completion, completion of drainage improvements in the 
Terrace Villa Plat, and Municipal Code requirements relative to 
bicycling in the city of Centerville. 

Following the council Meeting this date, Council reconvened 
into Work session to discuss concessions which could be made 
between the City of Centerville and Washington Township to stop 
annexation fights. 
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Marilyn J. McL~ n 
Clerk of Council 


